
UNITED STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20545 

February 12, 1974

Robert M.. Lazo, Esq., Chairman 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dr.  
881 
Oak

Walter H. Jordan 
West Outer Drive 
Ridge, Tennessee 37830

Dr. John C. Geyer, Chairman 
Department of Geography and 

Environmental Engineering 
John Hopkins University 
513 Ames Hall 
Baltimore, Maryland 21218

In the Matter of Northern States Power Company 
Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant, Unit 1 

Docket No. 50-263

Gentlemen: 

This letter will confirm my telephone status report to Mr. Lazo of 
February 7, 1974, during which I requested on behalf of MPCA, St. Paul, 
the Applicant and the Staff an extension from February 8, 1974 until 
February 22, 1974 of the date for filing a stipulation and responses 
to the revised contentions. Mr. Lazo orally granted the requested 
extension and indicated that Intervenors would have 10 days from 
February 22, 1974 to reply to any responses filed by the Applicant 
and Staff.  

Sincerely, 

Stephe H. Lewis 
Counsel for AEC Regulatory Staff

cc: See page 2
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cc: Daniel L. Flicker, Esq.  
Edward Luton, Esq.  
Gerald Charnoff, Esq.  
Arthur Renquist, Esq.  
Howard J. Vogel, Esq.  
Mr. Steve J. Gadler 
Ms. Sandra S. Gardebring 
Minneapolis Public Library 
Atomic Safety and Licensing 

Board Panel 
Atomic Safety and Licensing 

Appeal Board 
Mr. Frank W. Karas


